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observations/suggestions given by the
Gommittee.

Sir,

(Ministry of Human Resource Development, Govt. of lndia)
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This has reference to the visit of the UGC's Expert Committee to the University

on i0-1lth May,2019and subsequent compliance submitted by the University in

respect of the observations/suggestions given by the UGC's Expert Committee. The

report of the Expert Committee itong with the compliance submitted by the University

was placed before Committee of UGC members for consideration. The Committee

recommended as under:-

,,The Committee considered the report of the UGG's Expert Gommittee,
Report of the AICTE Gommittee, advice of AICTE and compliance
submitted by the University in respect of these reports.

The Committee accepted the compliance submitted by the University in

respect of the observations/suggestions given by the UGC's Expert
Committee and AIGTE Committee.

The University is advised to get NAAC accreditation at the earliest."

The above recommendations of the Committee along with the Report of the

UGC Expert Committee were placed before the Commission in its S4Tthmeeting {item
No.1.O2(aXi)) held on 29th May,2020. The Commission has ratifiedthe

recommendations of the Committee.

Yours faithfully,
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tl 5 JUN 2020

in respect of the
UGG's inspection
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